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Dear Oregon State Legislature,  

   I am opposed to HB3414 and commented to the bill in March 2023 in opposition.  

Please do not pass HB3414,  as it is set up to  destroy land use planning in Oregon 

and add more time and expanse  

to all Cities Planning Departments for land use planning.  

  Municipal  Comprehensive plans will be invalid and will need to be  rewritten at cost,  

in all Cities by passage of HB3414. Citizens will have even less chance  

of participating in land use planning and City Council and Planning Commission land 

use hearings.  

    Please do not pass HB3414 into law.  

    Thank you, R.Foster Corvallis, Oregon.  


